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April 18, 1973

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

We certainly do appreciate the gifts of the Ira Martin print and 
the two Anton Bruehls. They are a very welcome addition to our 
collection.

I am attaching a copy of our Bulletin which gives you an idea of 
the extent of the photography collection.

Best regards,

Van Beifei 
Director
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